
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
A big thank you to Year Three for leading such a thoughtful and inspiring 
Worship last week. Their Worship beautifully reflected our Christian Values 
and gave us all a meaningful opportunity to reflect and connect. It was 
wonderful to see the children speak with confidence, share important         
messages, and engage the whole school community in such a respectful 
and heartfelt way. We are proud of their efforts and the positive example 
that they have set for others.  
As  a reminder our Reception class  will be leading Worship on Friday 4th 
July, you are all more than welcome to attend, we start at 9.00am.                                                      
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the wonderful sunshine.  

 Best Wishes 

 
 
 

Principal 

 

 
 

Newsletter No.35    

Sharing of Work Event  
There will be an opportunity after school on Wednesday 2nd July from  
3.30 pm—4.30pm to view your child’s work, with your child. Pease ensure 
that you complete the reply slip  on the Weduc app to indicate your attend-
ance. There will be no after school clubs or booster sessions taking place on 
this date.  
 
Reception Places  
If you know of anyone who is looking for a school 
place for Reception in September 2025, please point 
them in our direction.  
 
Seaside Fun!                                                                                                           
Our Year Three children had a wonderful time on their visit to Weston-
super-Mare this week. They enjoyed the fresh sea air, built sandcastles,                
explored the beach, and shared lots of laughter with their friends. The trip 
provided not only fun and adventure but also a valuable opportunity to       
create special memories together. 

A Journey Through Ancient Egypt                                                                          
Year Four had a fantastic visit to Tipton Library, where they took part in an 
engaging Egyptian workshop led by the brilliant Professor Black. The session 
brought ancient history to life with exciting facts and hands-on activities.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 95% 94% 

94% 97% 99% 94% 

4th July Reception Class Worship 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Service 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

2025-2026  

1st September School re-opens 

24th October School closes for half term 

3rd November School re-opens 

19th December School closes for Christmas 
holidays 

5th January 
2026 

School re-opens 

13th February School closes for half term 

23rd February School re-opens 

27th March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

13th April School re—opens 

4th May Bank Holiday– school closed 

22nd May School closes for half term 

8th June School re-opens 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Abigail Prosser Miles Johnson 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 5 Year 6 

Principal Awards 

YR Layla Khan 

Y1 Maisie McHugh 

Y2 Mia Adams-Bennett 

Y3 Isata Janneh 

Y4 Ava Sawers 
Clai Stanway 

Y5 Jayden Wilkinson  

Y6 Romeo Coni 


